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GMCC presents the GMCC Shipbuilding and Supply Chain Summit 
Thursday, June 21, 2012  

 
  

Moncton, May 17, 2012— You are invited to attend the GMCC Shipbuilding and Supply Chain Summit on 
Thursday, June 21st, 2012 at Ramada Crystal Palace. 
 
GMCC’s Shipbuilding and Supply Chain Summit will explore the opportunities, but will also take a look at the 
impacts, related to the shipbuilding and other big projects in Atlantic Canada and Quebec. An exciting list of 
speakers and presenters will help identify opportunities and also highlight potential challenges that such large 
projects bring to the Greater Moncton and the New Brunswick communities. The broad theme is broken up 
into different sessions such as: Education/HR, Transportation/Logistics, Manufacturing and Indirect 
Opportunities. 
 
This summit will be of interest to all GMCC and partner organizations’ members, HR practitioners, academics, 
manufacturers, small and medium business owners and government, as large projects and their developments 
affect our community.  It can mean business for a company in ways they never thought possible but it will also 
change our education system, transportation setup, wage levels, immigration stream and so much more. 
 
About the Greater Moncton Chamber of Commerce 
Since 1891, the Greater Moncton Chamber of Commerce has been the voice of the business community. The 
Chamber is an independent business organization with over 875 members, representing more than 30,000 
employees within this community. The Chamber provides its members with opportunities to connect, grow 
their business, and prosper. Learn more by visiting our website at www.gmcc.nb.ca. 
 
 
Contact: 
Nancy Whipp 
CEO, Greater Moncton Chamber of Commerce 
506-857-2883 
nwhipp@gmcc.nb.ca 
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